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I strongly oppose this bill. The backlog of these offenders needs to be caught up as 

soon as possible. These offenders have committed a crime, been found guilty of a 

crime and now they need to be registered for the crime. Any vote to support this bill is 

a direct slap in the face to the victims of these crimes. Don't wait for them to be 

convicted of hurting more than one victim. These people are a threat to society, 

Oregonions deserve to know who their neighbors are!  


